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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Homeless Services Section Staff 
Date: 5/10/2023 
 
Please distribute to: ☒Homeless Services Program Staff and ☒Rental Assistance Program  
 
Category: Action Required 
 
Update For: 23-25 HSP Quarterly Reporting 
☒Training:  Zoom/Webinar Registration 
 
Message: OHCS has implemented additional reporting requirements due to specific needs of the 
Housing Stabilization Program (HSP). There will be an additional tab to complete on the Excel Referral 
Tracking and Quarterly Reporting document. At least one person from each organization receiving HSP 
funds must attend this training to ensure broad understanding of this requirement and how it will shift 
your quarterly reporting. 
 
Please register for this session at: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0ocO-
tpjMjE9PgIH3uvw_aiBFgeWozJiYa  
 
For More Information Contact: hsd.homelessservices@hcs.oregon.gov  
 
 


